
Vigilance Awareness Week (28/10/2019-2/11/2019), 

On the occasion of Vigilance Awareness Week, Shri Devendra Kumar, Former   

Director Finance, ICAR, delivered a talk on 02/11/2019 at CIFE, Mumbai.   He 

highlighted the need for preventive vigilance and various issues related to 

vigilance in purchase/ procurements, recruitment, works and services for 

institutes like ICAR-CIFE.  Shri Devendra Kumar was welcomed by the Director, 

CIFE. All the staff member of ICAR-CIFE including Scientists, Techincal, 

Admininstration,  and finance attended the guest lecture. 

  

  

 


